
 

 

 
25 May 2011 

 
CHANGE TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Cable & Wireless Communications Plc today announces that Kate Nealon will retire as 
a Non-executive Director with effect from the end of the Annual General Meeting on 22 
July 2011. Kate is also a member of the Audit, Nomination and Remuneration 
Committees. 
 
Sir Richard Lapthorne, Cable & Wireless Communications Chairman commented: 
 
“On behalf of the Board, I would like to extend the Board’s warmest thanks to Kate 
Nealon who joined the Cable & Wireless Board six years ago and has made an 
outstanding contribution as we restructured the Company, took it through demerger and 
onto our first year as an independently listed entity.” 
 
ENDS 

 
About Cable & Wireless Communications 

Cable & Wireless Communications is a global full-service communications business. We operate 
leading communications businesses through four regional units – the Caribbean, Panama, 
Macau and Monaco & Islands. Our services include mobile, broadband and domestic and 
international fixed line services in most of our markets as well as pay TV, data centre and 
hosting, carrier and managed service /social telecom (telecom enabled public services) 
solutions. Our operations are focused on providing our customers – consumers, businesses, 
governments – with world-class service. Serving the communities where we operate is at the 
heart of our approach, and we are committed to behaving in an ethical and socially responsible 
manner. For more information visit www.cwc.com. 
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